
Trust  in  the  Lord  with  all  your  heart ;
do  not  depend  on  your  own  understanding .

Seek  his  will  in  all  you  do ,

and  he  will  show  you  which  path  to  take .

P R O V E R B S  3 : 5 - 6

announcements
Realm Pics - There will be a
photographer available in the Family
Center between Worship and Class
to take pictures for Realm.

Saturn Road Serves - Sunday, April
21 - More details coming soon

Senior Sunday - April 28 - Join us as
we celebrate the Class of 2024!

youth
Spring Retreat – March 22-24 -
REGISTRATION DEADLINE IS
TODAY! Register on Realm.
Registration deadline to be
guaranteed a t-shirt was February
16.

Girls’ Devo – Today from 5-6 pm in
the Middle School Classroom 

Camp Pettijohn – Both sessions are
open now and will fill up. Register at
pettijohnsprings.com 

children
Easter Eggstravaganza –  Sunday,
March 24 - 4:00-5:30 p.m. - Please
consider donating plastic Easter
eggs and candy to fill them with.
Drop off in the wagon beside the
CM Check-in Desk.

VBS – June 16-19 - Registration
will be coming out soon so be on
the lookout on Realm. 
 
Camp Goddard – June 24-28. Kids
who have just finished 2nd-5th
grades - Registration will be coming
out soon so be on the lookout on
Realm.

Sympathy
Our sympathy is extended to the
family of Jeni Carroll, who passed
away on March 9.

Our sympathy is extended to Darrell
Kempf and his family on the death
of his mother Ozella Carroll
Lipscomb

Our sympathy is extended. to Maria
Rodriguez and her family on the
death of her grandson Erik
Rodriguez.



Weekly Budget Amount
Weekly Contribution

2024 Average Contribution

44,000
42,918
38,777

Wedding Shower Honoring Bennett
Mayes and Carsyn Burns  March 24 -
1:30-3:00 p.m. - Home of Amy Tutle
Registry: theknot.com/carsynandbennett
Bennett is the son of Amy and Travis
Block and the grandson of Danny and
Linda Rich.

Senior Tea Honoring Sydnee
Hardin - Sunday, March 17 - 1:30-
3:00 - Home of  Nichole Knox 

showers & teas

https://www.google.com/url?q=http://theknot.com/carsynandbennett&sa=D&source=calendar&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw0Z_Z8hxse869kO4M9Wx2_3


Please pray that the Muslim community will come to
know Christ as Lord and Savior, 

particularly during the observance of Ramadan.







thank you
Dear Saturn Road Family,  

I wish to gratefully thank each and every one who
offered prayers on my behalf during recent weeks. I
have recovered from my episode with a urinary tract
infection.
Also I want to thank you for calls, cards, and food
given to me. Our Father in Heaven has been good to
me so many, many years as well as my fellow
Christians.

God bless you all, 

Bill Denton





Men Dr. David L. Lane Southern Hills

Ladies Phyllis Bedford Marsalis Avenue

Singles Gary Cochran Prestoncrest

Early Childhood Debra Henderson Greenville Avenue

Elementary (1st-6th) Sabrina Smith Cedar Valley

Secondary (7th-12th) Peter Martin Cliffview

Education Directors John Bradshaw Greenville Avenue

Senior Saints Gary Bingham Saturn Road

Dealing with Grief Dr. David C. Lane Marsalis Avenue

Youth Leaders Dillon Bruce Wylie

Married Couples Reginald & Dena Reed Fourth Avenue

Personal Evangelism James Sanderson Brown Street

2024 Metroplex bible teachers workshop



If you or someone you know is: a new
mother, post-surgical, a cancer/critical

illness patient, experiencing an emergency,
or a major life event, Please nominate
yourself/them for a Souls Food Train. 

Questions…. Please ask Tracy Hooper, Tabitha
Hounsel, or Nichole Knox. 


